

"Personalize learning for every student through rigor, relevance and relationships."

495 East Huron BLVD • Marysville, MI 48040 • OFFICE: 810.364.7731 • FAX: 810.364.3150

January 31, 2025

Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s),

Welcome to Marysville Public Schools! We are excited to welcome you and your child(ren) to our full-day kindergarten program for the upcoming school year. To ensure a smooth enrollment process, here is a checklist of the documentation we require:

- 1. Proof of Residence: Please provide one of the following a driver's license, a tax receipt, a utility bill with your name and address, or a completed "Schools of Choice" application if applicable.
- 2. Certified Birth Certificate: We need to see the original certificate. We will make a copy and return the original to you.
- 3. Immunization Records: Your child needs to be immunized against certain diseases as per state guidelines. This includes Diphtheria, Tetanus, Pertussis (DTP), Measles, Mumps, Rubella (MMR)→two doses, Polio (OPV), Hepatitis B, and Chickenpox. In the case of Chickenpox, if you choose not to vaccinate, a waiver is required, obtainable after immunization education at a local health department.
- 4. Vision and Hearing Tests: Please provide confirmation that your child has undergone vision and hearing tests after the age of three.
- 5. Dental-Oral Health Screening: This is a new requirement for all Kindergarten and Developmental Kindergarten students. Marysville will offer a free dental screening for enrolled KG students once the school year begins, or you can get the screening completed with your child's dentist. There is information in your enrollment packet to assist you in locating a pediatric dentist, and to help you determine your eligibility in the Michigan Healthy Kids Dental Program. Please contact the Health Department for additional information.

If you have any questions or need assistance with any of these requirements, our staff is here to help. You can contact Mrs. Nesbitt at mnesbitt@marsyvilleschools.us or (810) 455-6007.

Once you have submitted the required documents, you will receive a follow-up communication from us to confirm that everything is in order and to help if there are any outstanding issues.

We are dedicated to ensuring your child's transition to our school is seamless and positive. Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns.

We look forward to a fantastic year ahead!

Sincerely,

Tracie Eschenburg
SUPERINTENDENT
Marysville Public Schools

If you need this letter, or any other materials in a different language, please inform us, and we will provide a translated version.

Gardens Elementary School

1076 6th ST Marysville M

Marysville, MI 48040 Phone: 810.364.7141

Fax: 810.364.2987

Morton Elementary School

920 Lynwood ST Marysville, MI 48040 Phone: 810,364,2990

Fax: 810.364.5983

Washington Elementary School

905 16Th ST Marysville, MI 48040 Phone: 810.364.7101

DERGARTEN

Fax: 810.364.2986